@ CHARLES H. GILLIS
Attorney at Law
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October 18, 2017 e-mail: charlie@sgillis-law.com

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
P.0.Box 1088
Salem, Oregon 97308-1088

FILED ELECTRONICALLY

Re:  Withdrawal of party from LC 68

Dear Public Utility Commission of Oregon:

This letter is to inform you that Mr. John Williams, by and through his attorney,
Charles H. Gillis, withdraws as an intervener in OPUC docket number LC 68 effective
immediately.

Pursuant to this withdrawal, Mr. John Williams is no longer a party in any manner
to LC 68, and Charles H. Gillis no longer represents Mr. john Williams in any matter
related to LC 68.

Sincerely,

C (1A

Charles H. Gillis
Attorney at Law

Cc Mr. john Williams
file



